
ASSESSMENT NOTICE 
 BOARD OF APPEAL  

CITY OF STEWARTVILLE 
 

**This may affect your 2021 Property Taxes** 
 

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Open Book - Board of Appeal and Equalization of the 

City of Stewartville in Olmsted County, Minnesota, will meet by appointment only, at 

the Olmsted County Government Center– 151 4TH St. SE, Rochester MN from 9:00 

am to 10:00 am on the 13th day of April, 2020. The purpose of this meeting is to 

determine whether taxable property in the jurisdiction has been property valued and 

classified by the assessor, and to determine whether corrections need to be made. 

 

If you believe the value or classification of your property is incorrect, please contact 

your assessor’s office (507) 328-7671 to discuss your concerns.  If you are still not 

satisfied with the valuation or classification after discussing it with your assessor, you 

may appear at the open book meeting.  Please call 507-328-7671 for an appointment.  

An appearance, at the open book meeting is required by law before an appeal can be 

taken to the County Board of Appeal and Equalization. 

 

No complaint that another person is assessed to low will be acted upon until the person 

so assessed, or his agent, shall have been notified of such complaint. 

 

 
Given under by hand this 19th day of February, 2020. 
 
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 
 


